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Another step forward for the financial
services sector in Israel — promoting
sharing of financial information to
increase competition

A new Financial Information Services Bill that was recently published by the Israel Securities Authority

aims to remove barriers in the Israeli financial sector in connection with financial information services.

Partner Elite Elkon, together with associate Netanel Kahane in a client update reviewing the new bill.
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